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Press Release 

TOWN OF FOX CREEK ANNOUNCES RETIREMENT OF DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS, DENNIS 
BELLWOOD 
 
Fox Creek, October 21, 2024 – The Town of Fox Creek announces the retirement of Dennis Bellwood, 
Director of Operations, effective November 1, 2024. Dennis began his career with the Town in 1982, 
working in various roles within the Public Works department. For the past five years, he has served as 
Director of Operations, overseeing key municipal services that support the community’s daily needs. 
 
With over four decades of service, Dennis has been a familiar face around town, contributing to the 
community’s infrastructure and public services. His many years with the Town mark a significant chapter in 
our history, and his steady presence will be remembered as he transitions into retirement.  
 
We wish Dennis all the best as he embarks on this new journey and extends our sincere appreciation for 
his long-standing commitment to Fox Creek. 
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